
 

 

Bulahdelah Dressage Club General Meeting 
18th June 2016 11.30 am 
 
Present 
Sheila, Jo, Liz, Muriel, Kerry, Leo 
Apologies 
 
Minutes read and Accepted Muriel Sheila 
 
Business Arising out of Minutes 
 
* Competition dates for next year - Muriel and Jo to find suitable dates for 2017 
* Muriel contacted EA and Gow Gates. EA response in correspondence. Gow Gates no response. 

* Karl to be contacted. Kerry paid Arena letters. 
 
Correspondence In 
 

* Aon - offer of insurance 

* Kristein  Kosh from Great Lakes Council confirming Showground Dates 
 
Treasurers 
Tabled and accepted 
Liz/ Jo 
 
General Business 
Competition for 31st July - no Hendra Vaccination needed 
Limit of Entries for comps. Entry on nominate 
 
Working with Children 
* Not needed by Club helpers 
 
Working Equitation 
Discussion on having at Play Days with equipment we can find. 
Liz/ Muriel moved and seconded that we try it our next Play Day 
 
Risk Mangement 
As of 18/6/16 EA are not able to advise and Gow Gates are not responding to phone enquirers - it 
is a Club decision to relax our Hendra Policy and use management of judges and gear stewards to 
be fenced off from competitors 
 
All Risk revised. 
 
Meeting closed at 12.45pm 


